
 
 
 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 
 

       Friday 14th February 2025              
  

!
 

 
Visit to Cogito Books 

 
On Thursday 27th March, we will be taking all of 

the children from school on a visit to Cogito 

Books in Hexham. 

The children will be involved in listening to and 

reading stories (more details to follow soon.) 

Clubs next week ... 
 

 

Monday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – 

Art Club with Miss Ord  

 

Tuesday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) 

Multiskills  

 

Wednesday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) 

Dance with Pip 

 

Thursday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) 

Cookery with Miss Barnes 

 

Please don’t forget that school is 

closed on Friday next week (Inset 

Day) and then we have half term. 

(School returns on Monday 3rd 

March.) 

 

 



     

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! We will see you on Monday. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hayward 😊  

 

 
 

 
Our Building Trust Committee also needs new 
members... 
 
This committee meets to discuss fund raising 
events and also decides on how to spend funds 
raised in order to enhance the experiences of the 
children. Again, please let us know on 
admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk if you 
would like to be involved! 
 

We still need one more Parent Governor! 
 
Could it be you? 
 
 
Please email us on 
admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk 
 
If you would like to find out more about 
this. 
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